
(Policy proposal of the Ad Hoc Committee on Resolution Process of 
the DPO Platform and Resolutions Committee, 8/26/07) 

(Revised by Admin Committee 10-10-07) 
(Revised by Ad Hoc Committee 10-11-07) 

 
MEDIA POLICY GUIDELINES 

PLATFORM AND RESOLUTIONS COMMITTEE 
OF THE 

DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF OREGON 
 
 

OVERVIEW: It is the policy of the Platform and Resolutions Committee to encourage the 
appropriate dissemination of Democratic Party ideals and actions as expressed in Resolutions 
passed by the State Central Committee of the Democratic Party of Oregon 
 
All resolutions will be in a consistent format and face sheet as determined by the Platform and 
Resolutions Committee.. It is strongly encouraged that resolutions be no longer than one page.  
 
ALL resolutions shall be Posted on the DPO website and Sent to: 

• The DNC Secretary, Alice Germond via e-mail (Communications Director or designee) 
• All county parties in Oregon via e-newsletter also includes Allied Organizations 

(Communications Director or designee) 
• Media list after SCC meeting (media list contains blogs)(Communications Director or 

designee) 
• All resolutions passed by the SCC will be posted to the DPO Web site under “Our Party-

Platform , Resolutions and Endorsements” within a week after their passage.(Chair of the 
Platform and Resolutions Committee) 

• The Democratic members of the Oregon Congressional delegation (if pertaining to 
Federal legislation) (Communications Director or designee) 

• The Democratic Leadership of the Oregon Senate and House (if pertaining to State 
legislation) (Communications Director or designee) 

• Appropriate committee chairs and lead sponsors as specified on accompanying face 
sheet. (Communications Director or designee) 
 

PRESS RELEASE POLICY: 
 
Press releases will be issued after each meeting of the SCC as to the resolutions passed by the 
SCC. 
 
It is recognized that the issuance of a press release for every resolution adopted by the State 
Central Committee makes use of limited DPO resources. At the same time we recognize the need 
to communicate with the media about the resolutions as a way to let the public know about the 
positions and ideals of the Democratic Party of Oregon.  
 


